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Yes. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

ZBA Appeal 32 Norwood St

William Blount <wblount1@gmail.com> Wed, Apr 26, 2017 at 5:10 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Christina

Thanks again for your time today.

Please withdraw my appeal and | will consider other options for the property.
Contact me if questions

Bill



